
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,            21st April 2017 

 Welcome back after the Easter Break. I hope you all feel refreshed and ready for the 

summer term. Our new topic this term is Dinosaurs. 

Curriculum Overview 

 English and Phonics – Read Write Inc. 

 Maths – Addition and subtraction, word problems and properties of shape. 

 Science – Plants. 

 RE – Belonging to a Jewish Community. This lesson will be taken by Mrs Finney. 

 Music – Singing songs and playing instruments creatively. This lesson will be taken by Mrs 

Finney. 

 Topic (Geography/History/Computing/Art/DT) – Based around our ‘dinosaur’ topic. 

 PE – Swimming on Mondays and Fridays with Coach Richard. 

General notices 

 Thank you for attending Parents’ Evening and looking at the children’s books this week.  

 Swimming – I will be going swimming with the children and will be able to help the children 

with their swimming caps. Please can girls make sure they have their hair tied up on 

Mondays if possible.  

 The children’s dinosaur topic homework can be brought into school once complete so it can 

be shared with the class and in our whole school Celebration Assembly. I am looking 

forward to seeing all the brilliant homework! 

 Any extra homework that the children complete at home is always welcome to be shared 

in class. 

 Year 1 Class Twitter page: @Year1Lea 

 Well done to everyone who has continued to keep their evergreen. 

 A big push this term to get a full week of 100% attendance please! 

Any questions or concerns, please come see me. 

Thank you, Miss Lee  
 

Phonics 

We will have a big phonics push this term in preparation for the Phonics Screening Test in 

June. Please continue to keep up the excellent reading at home and using your yellow sounds 

book. Practise, practise, practise!  

If you have an iPad at home, Fonics app and Mr Thorne’s Phonics Flash Cards app are 

fantastic, if you have not already downloaded them. 

 

 


